
Welcome to WILSON WORLD APUSH 2019 

Welcome fellow adventurers!  Hold on to your hats – we are going to have some fun this semester.  I am 

asking the following to be completed as prep work for the term: 

1. Come to my room (262) and get the text, packet and instructions for Summer reading. 

2. Join Remind.com.   Block 1 – you are FALLBlue19@afk66h.  There is a mobile app. 

3. The primary text we will be using may be purchased by you for your own use.  That allows 

highlighting, margin notes, underlining to happen. IT IS NOT necessary to do this – I have 

copies for the class; however you may not write in this one.  If you would like to purchase a 

book: 

ISBN: 978-1-68240-455-3       AMSCO publication 2016 edition  Newman/Schmalbach,authors 

There is a 2018 edition that will work as well: ISBN 978-1-5311-1692-7 

United States History: Preparing for the Advanced Placement Examination  

 

SUMMER READING 

 With the semester so compact, please complete the following 

as prep work for the first day of class in August. 

Please read the first chapter of the Amsco book.  And then work 

through the packet from John Green’s Crash Course.  The Crash 

courses you need are on Canvas, under APUSH, Modules. 

Within the packet, you will complete not only the crash course 

questions, but also be reading and responding to primary and 

secondary sources by either completing a chart or annotating the 

readings.  To do this, simply read, highlight, margin notes in 

response to what you read.  You can ask questions in the margin, 

or simply comment on what you read. The last thing in the packet 

is asking you to write a solid summation of what you read – it 

should be at least 1 page long – don’t plagiarize, write it in your 

own words. Bring the packet to my room on August 6th. Be 

prepared to discuss your findings and thoughts. 

There will be a Quiz at the end of the week that will cover chapters 1-3. 

If you have any issues or questions, please contact me through the 

school email site: brooke.wilson@maryville-schools.org. 


